
 
 
 

Loving one another, building each other up 
 

Please Support our Nearly New Uniform Sale 
 

Why?  

A simple way to combat textile’s impact on the Earth is to recycle instead of 

throwing out clothing. Recycling school uniform decreases the amount of 

waste in landfills, reduces our collective carbon footprint.  

All monies go directly back into school to support children with their Emotional Wellbeing.    

Most items of uniform are priced between    20 – 50 p and in good condition.                 

 

Front playground  

Littledean C of E Primary School   

 

Saturday 21 st October  
Future date 25 th Nov   and 27 th January  

 

Time    10 – 11.30 am   
 

At these events Mrs Webb can also offer informal parental support or if you wish a more formal appointment. This 

can be booked in advance via email swebb@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk   

We thank those parents who contribute and attend these events and/or buy Nearly New 

throughout the year.  

Autumn 

Sale Now 

on  

http://www.weardonaterecycle.org/
http://recycling.about.com/od/Glossary/a/About-Textile-Recycling.htm

